10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 12 November 1985

CANARY WHARF

The Prime Minister and your Secretary of State had a
brief word after E(LF) this morning about your Secretary
of State's minute to her of 11 November.

The Prime Minister agreed that your Secretary of State
could today announce his decision not to intervene in the
proposals for development of a major banking complex in the
Isle of Dogs Enterprise Zone.

I am copying this letter to Joan MacNaughton (Lord President's
Office), Rachel Lomax (H.M. Treasury), Richard Broadbent
(Chief Secretary's Office), Richard Allan (Department of
Transport), John Mogg (Department of Trade and Industry),
Leigh Lewis (Department of Employment), Andrew Lansley (Chancellor
of the Duchy of Lancaster's Office), David Morris (Lord Privy
Seal's Office) and Murdo Maclean (Chief Whip's Office).

&mml
Dd

(David Norgrove)

Robin Young, Esqg.,
Department of the Environment.
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